
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/11/2013 12:08:58 PM
Subject: RE: Fwd: Follow up

Thanks, I regretted for this event over the weekend. Do we need to look to send a representative? The Governor is 
unable to attend.

-Leigh

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2013 12:04 PM
To: LeMoine, Leigh
Subject: Fw: Fwd: Follow up

Scheduling request.
KV

From: marygail19@frontier.com [mailto:marygail19@frontier.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2013 11:56 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Fw: Fwd: Follow up

Good morning, Katherine. Thx for your call yesterday. My request: Chester Co. School District is having an 
announcement on Sept. 20. 1 pm Gateway School. (Exit 65 off of I-77) Purpose: Partnership with Truvista 
to offer internet access "parks" to parts of Chester County who currently have no access to internet for students 
in the school district. As far as the school district administrator knows, this is not being done anywhere else and 
this could be replicated in the other very rural areas of our state. This may not sound like a big deal to those of 
us working in Columbia; but to a rural and high poverty area like some areas in Chester, it is a big deal. Things 
that we take for granted are "super-size" deals for many. This is one of those deals. It will offer pocket
communities who currently have no access to internet an opportunity that they have thought impossible. Could 
someone from Gov. Haley's office come for this event? I would appreciate the presence of the Governor in 
what could become a state-wide initiative. I know those in Chester County would appreciate it as well. I'll 
look forward to your response. Thx. again. MaryGail Douglas marygaildouglas@schouse.gov
803 718-7222
From: MaryGail Douglas <MaryGailDouglas@schouse.gov>
To: "marygail19@myfrontiermail.com" <marygail19@myfrontiermail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2013 11:38 AM
Subject: Fwd: Follow up

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 
Date: September 10, 2013, 1:46:08 PM CDT 
To: MaryGail Douglas <MaryGailDouglas@schouse.gov> 
Subject: Follow up

Rep. Douglas,
Below is my contact information for your files.
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Please confirm you have received this email.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

